
Our	house	has	a	wrap	around	verandah.		When	we’re	looking	out	the	window	to	the	east	
towards	the	proposed	Jupiter	area,	we	can	see	the	current	wind	monitoring	tower	which	is	
about	100m.		It	reaches	half	way	between	the	horizon	and	the	gutter	line	of	the	verandah.		
This	means	that	the	turbines	of	173m	(or	possibly	200m	after	submission	of	variations),	will	
fully	occupy	our	view	from	the	horizon	to	the	gutter.		Our	view	will	be	gone.		No	amount	of	
mitigation	will	reverse	that.		


